
 

 

 

Provider 

2/23/2024 

Dear Provider, 

Thank you for your continued partnership with Wellcare and Health Net Health Plan of Oregon, Inc. 

(Health Net). As you know, we are committed to continuously evaluating and improving overall Payment 

Integrity solutions as required by State and Federal governing entities. We are writing today to inform 

you of new policies Wellcare and Health Net will be implementing effective on or after 5/24/2024. 

 

Edit Name Description Lines of Business 

NCD Non-Covered Lab 
Diagnosis 

Enforcement of National Coverage Determination 
(NCD) guidelines when diagnostic lab testing services 
are billed only with a diagnosis that is not covered 
per the NCD. 

Medicare
Commercial 

 

 

Associated EX 
Code for EOP 

Description 

EXzV Incorrect procedure code for diagnosis per NCD 

 

 NCD 
Policy  

Title/Topic Edit Description Rationale/ 
Explanation/ 
Source 

Link 

190.12 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 87086 and 87088 when billed with a 
diagnosis that is not covered per NCD 190.12 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 16) 

190.13 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 87536 and 87539 when billed with a 
diagnosis that is not covered per NCD 190.13 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 42) 

https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0


 

 
 

190.14  NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 86689, 86701, 86702, 86703, 87390, 87391, 
87534, 87535, 87537, and 87538 when billed with a 
diagnosis that is not covered per NCD 190.14 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 45) 

190.15 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 85004, 85007, 85008, 85013, 85014, 85018, 
85025, 85027, 85032, 85048, and 85049 when billed 
with a diagnosis that is not covered per NCD 190.15 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 80) 

190.16 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 85730 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.16 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 874) 

190.17 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 85610 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.17 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1097) 

190.18 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 82728, 83540, 83550 and 84466 when billed 
with a diagnosis that is not covered per NCD 190.18 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1351) 

190.19 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 82523 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.19 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1455) 

190.20 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 82947, 82948 and 82962 when billed with a 
diagnosis that is not covered per NCD 190.20 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1468) 

190.21 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 82985 and 83036 when billed with a 
diagnosis that is not covered per NCD 190.21 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1598) 

https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0


 

 
 

190.22  NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 84436, 84439, 84443 and 84479 when billed 
with a diagnosis that is not covered per NCD 190.22 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1621) 

190.23 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 80061, 82465, 83700, 83701, 83704, 83718, 
83721 and 84478 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.23 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1670) 

190.24 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 80162 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.24 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1747) 

190.25 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 82105 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.25 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1762 ) 

190.26 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 82378 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.26 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1768 ) 

190.27 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 84702 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.27. 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1776) 

190.28 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 86304 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.28 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1783) 

190.29 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 86300 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.29 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1786) 

https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0


 

 
 

190.30  NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 86301 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.30 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1790) 

190.31 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 84153 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.31 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1792) 

190.32 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 82977 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.32 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1795) 

190.33 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 80074 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.33 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1920) 

190.34 NCD Lab 
Policy 

Deny CPT 82272 when billed with a diagnosis that is 
not covered per NCD 190.34 

Concept based on 
CMS Lab NCDs 

Click 
Here 
(p. 5-12, 
p. 1928 ) 

 

 

Thank you for your continued participation and cooperation in our ongoing efforts to render quality 

healthcare to our members.  

Sincerely, 

Wellcare and Health Net 

https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
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https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0
https://www.cms.gov/files/zip/october-2023.zip-0



